

STATE OF MAINE BOARD OF NURSING 158 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0158

MYRA A. BROADWAY, J.D., M.S., R.N. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

March 31, 2009

Stephanie K. Miller 1220 Marion Lane W, Apt #5313 Minnetonka, MN 55305-1314

Dear Ms. Miller:

At its March 18, 2009 meeting, the Board reviewed and voted to deny your request for reinstatement of your registered professional nurse license.

You may appeal this decision and request a formal hearing before the Board by filing a written request with the Board within 30 days of receipt of this letter. Do not hesitate to contact this office if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Myra A. Broadway, J.D., M.S., R.N.

Executive Director

MAB:jcw

pc: John H. Richards, Assistant Attorney General

CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 7005 1820 0002 9002 4554



OFFICES LOCATED AT: 161 CAPITOL ST., AUGUSTA, ME http://www.maine.gov/boardofnursing/